
Zoning Case 2009-20  

Request by John F. Dews to rezone property from R-1 Limited General Residential to R-2 General 

Residential District.  The proposed rezoning is to allow a second dwelling that is a double-wide.  The 

parcel is located at 1036 South Coolwell Road, and is further identified by tax map number 138-1-6. 

At a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors held at the Administration Building thereof on Tuesday, 

the 17
th

 day of November, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. the request was approved with the following proffers: 

1. All other uses other than single-family residential and manufactured homes which must be 

transported in two (2) or more sections in the R-2 General Residential District will not be 

allowed on the property. 

 


